
 

 
 
 
 

TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION 
 

NOTICE 

Please be advised that a revised draft of the Trinidad and Tobago Securities and Exchange 
Commission’s (TTSEC’s) Guidelines on the Implementation of the Tax Information Exchange 
Agreements (United States of America) Act, 2018 (“the TIEAA Guidelines”) is now available for 
comment.  
 
The Draft TIEAA Guidelines were first issued for comment on November 20th 2018 and further 
revisions to same were made following Market Outreach meetings held on December 6th 2018 
and these revisions are reflected in the Draft TIEAA Guidelines which are now posted on the 
TTSEC’s website.  
 
Physical copies of the proposed Draft TIEAA Guidelines are available from the office of the 

TTSEC upon request. Electronic copies of the said Guidelines can also be accessed from the 

Commission’s website via the following link - http://ttsec.org.tt/the-ttsecs-guidelines-on-the-

implementation-of-the-tax-information-exchange-agreements-united-states-of-america-act-2018/  

Written comments can be addressed to: 
 
The General Counsel 
Trinidad and Tobago Securities and Exchange Commission  
57-59 Dundonald Street  
Port of Spain 
 
Or submitted electronically to: tieaa-guidelines@ttsec.org.tt 
 
The deadline for receipt of comments is 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday 16th January 2019.  
 
Dated December 31, 2018 
BY ORDER OF THE COMMISSION 
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